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9™ September, 2024

Dear Graduates of Divinity School of Chung Chi College in 2023-2024,

The 70" Graduation Ceremony of Chung Chi College

You and your family are cordially invited to join the 70® Graduation Ceremony of Chung Chi College to
be held on Thursday, 14™ November, 2024 at 2:00pm, at Chung Chi College Chapel. Please note the
following details of the Ceremony:

1. Registration and Rental of Academic Gowns

All graduates attending the College Graduation Ceremony should register at the University
webpage: https://cong.cuhk.edu.hk/?lang=en by_30™ September, 2024 where you can apply for guest
admission ticket(s) and make gown rental arrangement. Those who fail to register on time will be regarded as
NOT joining the Ceremony.

2. Guest Admission Ticket(s) and Lunch Arrangement

a) Seat Arrangement

Each graduate is entitled to get up to 2 guest admission tickets and 3 Iunch coupons. Guests (aged 6 or above)
are required to present their tickets at the reception of the assigned venue for admission. Most seats at the
Chapel are reserved for graduates. Guests will be seated at the Chapel and adjacent lecture theatres where live
broadcast will be arranged. Venue of guest admission tickets will be assigned by drawing lots.

b) Lunch Arrangement
Lunch will be served at the Chung Chi Tang Student Canteen starting from 11:00am. Please present the lunch
coupon(s) for meal redemption.

3. Graduates can check the list of registered graduates and other useful information through the Chung Chi
College Graduation Ceremony website at www.cuhk.edu.hk/cec/graduation from mid October 2024. Guest
admission ticket(s) and further details of the Ceremony will be mailed to registered graduates from 4"
November, 2024 onwards.

4. To confer and celebrate the graduation, the College Head will present a personalized College gift to each
graduate on stage. Hence, all graduates should report arrival at the designated venue at 1:20-1:30pm with full
academic gown. LATE arrivals and those who leave the queue after reporting will NOT be able to join the
academic procession and go up on stage for the gift presentation.

5. Graduates should NOT hold any belongings outside the gown during the procession. There will be NO
extra resource from the College to safeguard the personal items of graduates on the day. Thus, please leave
your personal belongings to your family or guests before reporting arrival. College will NOT be responsible
for any loss of personal property.
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6.  For the comfort of the guests and the smooth running of the Ceremony, the College has
appointed professional photographers to take photos during the Ceremony, so as
to capture happy and memorable moments of your graduation. Each graduate will receive a
photo of you being presented the College gift by the College Head via email in January
2025. Guests are therefore NOT allowed to leave their seats for taking photos/ video during

the Ceremony.

7. If you are unable to attend the College Graduation Ceremony, please contact Ms. Lam of the
Chaplain’s Office at 3943 6982 from 14" November, 2024 to 28" February, 2025 to collect the
personalized College gifi.

Thank you and we look forward to seeing you at the Graduation Ceremony 2024.

Sincerely yours,

7% (J7p Sie

NG Wing-sze (Dr.)
College Secretary
Chung Chi College
The Chinese University of Hong Kong
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